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STANWOOD-CAMANO SCHOOL DISTRICT 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
MINUTES OF THE JANUARY 7, 2020 SCHOOL BOARD RETREAT  
 
 
Natalie Hagglund facilitated the January 7, 2020 School Board Retreat held at the Administration & 
Resource Center curriculum training room, which began at 1:30 PM.  Board members in attendance were 
Natalie Hagglund, Ken Christoferson, Miranda Evans, Charlotte Murry, and Al Schreiber.  Staff present 
were Jean Shumate, Lloy Schaaf, Maurene Stanton, Steve Lidgard, Gary Platt, Liz Jamieson, and Dan 
Johnston.   
 
The following items were discussed:   
 

• Washington State School Directors’ Association (WSSDA) 2019 Annual Conference 
• Board of Directors 2019-20 Operating Protocol 
• Graduation Rate 
• Capital Projects Site Visit  

 
No action was taken. 
 
The Board Retreat was adjourned at 2:45 PM. 
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